
East Suffolk Council 
Riverside 
4 Canning Road 
Lowestoft 
NR33 0EQ 

  

 

Dear  

FORMAL OBJECTION TO ANY DEVELOPMENT ON EASTWARD HO AND THE LAND 
BEHIND LINKS AVENUE 

I am writing to object to any development of Eastward Ho and the land to the rear of 
Links Avenue noted. 

This land, owned by East Suffolk Council, should be retained as recreation/green space 
and not sold to a developer or developed by East Suffolk Council as proposed in the 
draft plans. Nor should Eastward Ho be reduced in size in any way. 

The only exception to any development would be for the provision of improved 
pavilion/changing facilities of a limited nature for sporting activities on Eastward Ho. 

Yours faithfully 


